
 

 

 

 

FACE PARENT NEWSLETTER 
October 23, 2023 

 

 

Congratulations to our 11E students who worked extremely 

hard to create their student production this year. Their 
production was a success! 

Students brought The Lorax to life and performed two shows 
on October 20th. The student production is a tradition for 

the 11E class. This production is created, directed and led 
by the students. This year they also included our 

kindergarten class to enrich their play.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 26 
➢ Day 9 High School 

Students 
➢ EMSB Career Fair  

(for Secondary 5 only) 
 

October 27 

➢ Secondary 3 
Vaccination Clinic  

 

October 30  
➢ Governing Board 

meeting at 6:30 p.m.  

 

November 1 
➢ Pedagogical Day 

(daycare open) 
 

November 2 
➢ Visual Screening for 

Kindergarten  
 

November 3 

➢ End of Term 1 
 

November 6 
➢ Start of Term 2 

 

November 9, 10 and 11 

➢ NYC trip for 
Secondary 5 students 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

REMINDERS FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 

 

Please take note of the following contact information for this upcoming school year…..  

 

Absences: If your child is absent or late, you must notify your child’s secretary as soon as 

possible. We review all absences during the first period of the morning. We appreciate you 

calling before 8:30 a.m. 

 

➢  School Fees: Our online system is ready. If you need support logging into your Mozaik 

Parent Portal, please visit the following information page:  

https://www.emsb.qc.ca/emsb/community/parents/mozaik . You can also contact 

our school secretary, Mr. Phil Griffith at 514-350-8899 ext. 1897 or by email at 

face@emsb.qc.ca. Deadline to pay your child’s school fees is November 30, 2023. 

 

 

New EMSB Secretary 

 

Please note that effective today we have a new EMSB school secretary. His name is Mr. Phil 

Griffith. Ms. Gervasi has taken on a new assignment at the school board. We wish her the 

very best in her new functions. 

Welcome to our new school Mr. Griffith! 

 

Governing Board Meeting, October 30 

Our second governing board meeting will be held on October 30, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. This  

meeting will be virtual. Members from the public who wish to attend can email our 

chairperson at  jessica.lipes@videotron.ca for more information. 
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Student departures 2024-2025 

At this time, we are currently reviewing our enrolment for 2024-2025.  If your child is not 

returning, please complete the form below. We invite you to complete this form by 

November 3, 2023. 

https://forms.office.com/r/k9WgeZMF6B 

Our official registration for 2024-2025 will be in January 2024 on Mozaik.  

For more information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Teacher Remediation Schedules 

We are pleased to announce that all schedules for teacher remediations are posted on our 

website. Teachers are available at this time to provide additional academic support for 

students. Should you have any questions about these times, please contact your child’s 

teacher or Mrs. Harriet 

For more information, please visit: https://face.emsb.qc.ca/face/students/teachers-tutorial 

 

This page will be updated regularly. 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

             
Angela Vaudry                                                          Jennifer Harriet  

EMSB Principal                  EMSB Vice-Principal 

FACE School                                                               FACE School  
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